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To whom it may concern, 

Tillamook is a small rural county on the Oregon coast. We have fish, oysters, crab, 

and a bounty of seafood everyone who lives here loves and everyone who visits 

craves. As a business owner focusing on locally sourced seafood, House Bill 2909 

could help OCVA's "Keeping Local Seafood Local" Campaign. At our restaurant 

Pacific Restaurant, We source all of our seafood within a 100mph radius, looking for 

the freshest seafood to support our community and create delicious locally sourced 

food. Consider Small Businesses and locals that support our local seafood industry. 

-Nelia Bautista 

 


